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To:  Board of Parks and Recreation 

From:  Mark Heintz – Director of Parks and Recreation 

Date:  June 17, 2025 

Re:  Vehicle purchase 

 

The parks maintenance division has identified a need for a smaller pickup truck based upon our current 

staff load to get the employees to the necessary job site with the appropriate equipment. Proposals were 

sought for a 2025 Ford Ranger XL from three different dealers. Proposals were received from the three 

dealers as noted below in the table.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Funds from the 2023 GO bond in park machinery and equipment are available for this purchase.  

 

Recommendation:  

Staff recommend approving the purchase of the vehicle from Paul Heuring Ford at a not-to-exceed cost 

of $37,764.15.  

 

 

 

Dealer Cost 

Bosak Ford, Burns Harbor, IN $38,220.00 

Paul Heuring Ford, Hobart, IN $37,764.15 

Sutton Ford, Matteson, IL $39,160.00 




	2025 Ford Ranger
	Paul Heuring Ford proposal

